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7:45 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JULY 18, 1983 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor J. V. Stone 
Deputy-Mayor Charles Taylor 
Councilmembers Shirley Heintz 

James Singer 
Bernard Samples 
Jeffrey Siler 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Jon Bormet 

Mr. Kenning reviewed for Council the five Agreements proposed between the 
City of Centerville and various banking institutions in the City of Centerville, 
for designation as Public Depositories. 

Council briefly discussed an amendment to the 1983 Personnel Ordinance to 
provide for a sick leave conversion plan upon retirement. Council concurred that 
this legislation be passed only as a regular measure and that it be made 
retroactive to August 1, 1983. The proposed Ordinance was changed to include 

• this provision. 

• 

Mayor Stone reviewed a drainage problem which has been a concern of Village 
South residents for many years. This matter will be further reviewed and 
discussed during Work Sessions. 

Mrs. McLaughlin advised that the term of Barbara Talmage as a Member of the 
Board of Architectural Review will soon expire. Council concurred to reappoint 
Mrs. Talmage for another three year term. The necessary legislation will be 
added to the Council Meeting agenda following. 
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